
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
AUTHORIZE the Vice-Chair of the Board of Supervisors to sign a comment letter related
to the Healthcare Services Municipal Services Review (MSR) released by the Contra Costa
County Local Agency Formation Commission on December 2, 2017. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
On December 2, 2017, the Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) released a
public draft of its Healthcare Services Municipal Services Review (MSR) and solicited
comments from the public. On December 13, 2017, LAFCo held a pubic hearing to receive
a report from the consulting firm that authored the MSR, Berkson Associates, and provide
direction to staff. A separate hearing on the matter is scheduled for the January 2018
LAFCo meeting.

LAFCo has requested that public comments be submitted no later than December 29, 2017.
Today's action authorizes the Vice-Chair, on behalf of the Board of Supervisors, to submit
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
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Contact:  Timothy M. Ewell,
(925)335-1036

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  19, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Lou Ann Texeira, LAFCo Executive Officer   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: David Twa, County Administrator

Date: December  19, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: AUTHORIZE THE VICE-CHAIR TO SIGN A COMMENT LETTER RELATED TO THE LAFCO
HEALTHCARE SERVICES MUNICIPAL SERVICES REVIEW



comments on the MSR document no later than the December 29, 2017 due date. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Vice-Chair will not be authorized to submit a comment letter to LAFCo on behalf of
the Board of Supervisors.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.


